
Post -9chool Outcomes Suruey
 

Students: We need your help in rating special education services in Connecticut! 

You can help improve transition services in Connecticut high schools by completing and
 
returning the Connecticut Post-School Outcomes Survey. This shofi survey is a set of
 
simple questions about education and training, employment, applicable state agency
 
support and life in general after leaving high school. Annual ANONYMOUS fbedback
 
provided by str-rdents rvhc return completed sulvcys will be sent to your school district tcr
 

help imprcve transition services.
 

If you received special education services from a Connecticut public school or were
 
outplaced during high school by a district, you can expect to receive a personal copy of the
 
Post-School Outcomes Survey within one year after graduating or leaving high school.
 

Taking time to repiy is veryr important. This is a speciai chance for your experience to
 
influence what future students like you will do when they are in high school.
 
Parents, guardians or other adults can assist you in completing and returning the survey if
 
you want.
 

The Posl-Sc hool Outcomes Survey will be mailed to your home address on record at your
 
school district one year after leaving high school. To be sure you will receive the Post-

School Outcomes Survey, notify the district if your address changes after you leave
 
school.
 

Each survey is totally private and confidential. Your name will not be anyra,,here on the
 

completed survey and your response WILL make a difference!
 

For more information, see www.sde.ct.gov (special education/SPP-APVlndicator #14 ­
Post-School Outcomes); or contact Dr. Patricia Anderson at patricia.anderson@ct.gov, 
860-713-6923 or Jay Brown at jay.brown@ct.gov, 860-7 I 3-69 I 8. 
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